
 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2021 

Subject:  Product Description Changes Taking Place 9/16/21  

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that U.S. Oil will begin using new product descriptions on your invoices 
effective: September 16, 2021.   

 

Due to this change taking place mid-September, your September invoices will include both the former 
as well as the new product descriptions.  This change was made to allow us to comply with the final 
EPA Regulatory Streamlining rule.   

 

More information regarding this regulation can be found online at: https://usoil.com/terms-conditions/  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Alison Schmidt 

Director – Refined Products Marketing 

 

https://usoil.com/terms-conditions/

